
Grade 6 Newsletter - May in Review
Mathematics

Students continued working

on the data unit. They

analyzed different

information and answered

comprehension questions

based on charts and

graphs. They also created

mazes and used their

creativity and knowledge

of measurement and

geometry.

Science

Students explored the world

of arthropods, including

insects, spiders, and

crustaceans. They

examined body structures

and learned how these

animals live in different

environments. The topic

sparked many questions

and observations.

Language Arts

The students have now

moved on to their 4th

novel titled ‘Danny the

Champion of the World’.

They’ve been reading in

groups and

independently, and

verbally summarizing

chapters from the book in

class. The students also

wrote essays about the

future, and did group and

individual presentations

about how transportation,

religion, music and

education will look in the

future. History

Students were able to show

their research skills by

creating a poster

presentation on the topics

of Poland in the XVIII

century. They worked on

subtopics that included: the

Reign of the Saxons, Causes

and Consequences,

Stanislaw August

Poniatowski, the

Constitution of May 3rd and

the War in Defense of the

Constitution.

Pictures, pictures, pictures!
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